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Prez Sez By John Seaman 

 
Well hope everyone had a great summer. Mary and I have had a good summer. Hot and all kinds of stuff to do. 
For the folks that didn't know Old Charlie spent a few months in the hospital and then in Rehab. Now he is living 
with me and Mary until he can get somewhat back on his feet or somewhat back in the swing of things. I well be 
working and meeting with all of his nurses doctors and will be busy. Larry Aldridge spent some time in the 
hospital. He had some problems with breathing and heart. Keep both of these guys in your prayers.  
 
Well we have a meeting coming up for September and will be going over a few things. Elections, Yes it is that 
again. We need nominations for all the offices President, Vice president, Secretary, Treasurer, and board 
members. So come make your voice heard.  
 
Coming in October we have our Annual Cactus Corvair Club 50th Anniversary of the Corvair. This year we 
highlight the 66 models. I would like to bring my Wayne 100 but I don't know if I will have to time to get it ready. I 
would like to have someone to help me get donations so we can pass them out as door prizes. This year we are 
going to have a 50/50 drawing and open that up to the public as well. So I hope to see you at the meeting. I know 
I am missing something but come to the next meeting to see what I forgot here. Thanks for being a member of the 
only Oldest Corvair club in the U.S.A.  
 
Thank You.  
John Seaman President CCC 
 

Editor: With no summer club activities to report I decided to include a few pics throughout this issue 

showing my automotive-related activities the last few months.  
 
Got pics of your projects? Email them to me with a description. dave@rcaz.com 
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Secretary’s Report by Mary Seaman 

 

Treasurer’s Report  By Joe Lewis 

As of Aug 27th 2015 
    
Beginning Balance as of  6/30/2015   $2,102.18  
    
INCOME    
50-50    
RENEWALS       $25.00   
NEW MEMBERS    
    
            
EXPENSES    
NEWSLETTER    
    
    
     
    
ENDING BALANCE 8/31/2015   $2,127.18  
PENDING CHECKS    
Pending Deposits    
BOOK BALANCE 8/31/2015   $2,127.18 

Meeting Date May 6th, 2015  
 
John opened the meeting at 7:05 P.M. 

Motion to accept the Secretary's report as read was given by Gary S., Bob R. seconded it and the motion 

passed. Motion to accept the Treasure's report at read was given by Bill R. Gary S. seconded it and the motion 

was passed.  

OLD BUSINESS 

The Lost Dutchman Park picnic had a great turnout and the food was great. Thanks everyone for participating 

and bringing such great food. The trip to Truxton was on May 1st. Several members of the club went to present 

the check to Jeff for Make a Wish. With our contribution of $250.00 he had collected about $20,000.00 so far. 

We had lunch together and then Jonathan and Joe headed back to Phoenix while Dave, Cathy, John, Mary 

and Minor stayed in Flagstaff for the night before heading back to Phoenix. A great time was had by all.  

 

                                                                  Continued on Page 3 
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NEW BUSINESS    

    John brought up the meeting in June. Normally there are about 5 to 7 people that show up and wanted to 

know if having a meeting in June would be productive.  

Gary S. motioned that we not have a meeting in June. That was seconded by Jonathan and the motioned 

passed. There will be no meeting in June, July or August this year.  

The bank account needs to have the signature changed to our new Treasurer Joe. When Joe tried to get it 

changed with the newsletter documentation the teller who he was working with was rude and he was unable 

to get it changed. He spoke with the manager at the Chandler location and after review of the information 

indicated that if both Joe and John came to their branch together, they could get the change made for us. Joe 

and John will get together before the next meeting to get the changes made.  

John S. received some information from Old Country Buffet for a fund raiser with breakfast coupons, it was 

brought to the meeting for review and no one was interested in participating.  

The Elections are coming up in Oct; please bring nominations to the Sept. meeting. Jonathan said he is 

interested in holding an office, but at this time is too young.  

Jim J. is doing well after his treatment but was unable to make the meeting today because of Dr.'s orders. He 

will be cleared to be out soon. Keep an eye out for him tooling around soon in his Corvair.  

We had a visitor named Jason. He talked about his 1960 Corvair when he was 15. He moved from Flagstaff to 

Gilbert and has a wife and a 2-year old along with his 60 Corvair with a modified 140 engine. Jason is 

considering joining the club. Jason and Jonathan talked back and forth about the challenges of a car at the 

age of 15. 

TECH SESSION 

Dave W. brought some copper/nickel brake line to show everyone. It is more flexible than steel and can be 

bent with your hands. Dave said to make sure you have a good tubing cutter and flaring tools. He then 

proceeded to show the group how to flare the end of brake line. He had a Cal-Van set off Amazon and it 

worked great.  

Joe L. brought a Sport Wheel that he wanted to get painted with a wood-grain finish. He brought in the 

completed product with a beautiful Hydro-Graphic finish that he had done in Peoria. He will bring more 

information for us to the next meeting on where it was done. They dipped it into tub of water that has a printed 

image of wood floating on the surface. As the wheel is slowly dropped into the water, the graphic wraps 

around the wheel and is permanently adhered to it. Hydro-Graphics is a large scale, modern version of the old 

Easter egg coloring trick where some brightly colored oil-based paint drops float on top of the water surface as 

you slowly lower an egg into the water. 

50/50 winner was Mary  

Meeting ended at 8:11 P.M. 

Secretary’s Report (Continued)   by Mary Seaman 
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What I did on my summer vacation. Dave W.  
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Club Officers 

President      John Seaman 

Vice President Miner Fleming 

Treasurer     Joe Lewis  

Secretary     Mary Seaman                                   

 

Board Members: 

Jonathan Taitingfong 
Bob Rencenberger 
Diane Rencenberger 

 

Webmaster   Dave Wenzlick 

cactuscorvairclub.com 

Newletter Editor   Dave Wenzlick 

dave@rcaz.com 

Librarian Miner Fleming 

 

Fanbelt Flyer 

Cactus Corvair Club 

PO BOX 1162 

Apache Junction AZ 85117-4047 

 

Meeting room generously provided by: 

Thorobred Chevrolet 

2121 Arizona Ave 

Chandler AZ 85225 
 

                       Please support our Sponsors! 

mailto:dave@rcaz.com
mailto:dave@rcaz.com
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Laughs from Diane 



 

Page 7 Fanbelt Flyer 

 

The world according to Charlie…  
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Upcoming Events: 

Sept 2nd  Monthly Club Meeting at Thorobred Chevrolet    7 PM 

Oct 3rd Annual Corvair Anniversary Car Show  

 

We’re on the Web! 

Visit us at: 

www.cactuscorvairclub.com 

Cactus Corvair Club 
PO BOX 1162 
APACHE JUNCTION AZ 85117-4047 

Customer Name 

Street Address 
City, ST  ZIP Code 

Monthly Meetings  

Meetings are held on the first Wednesday of each month (except for June, July and August) 

Location is at Thorobred Chevrolet 2121 N. Arizona Ave - Chandler AZ 85225 

Meetings start at 7PM. Driving a Corvair is encouraged but not required. 

 

http://www.cactuscorvairclub.com/meetings.html
http://www.cactuscorvairclub.com/meetings.html

